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From:
Sent: jeudi 16 avril 2020 18:57
To: EC PRESIDENT VDL; CAB DOMBROVSKIS CONTACT; CAB TIMMERMANS CONTACT; 

CAB VALEAN CONTACT
Cc:

 
 

Subject: Joint letter from companies, cities and civil society on EU vehicle CO2 emission 
standards and Green Recovery measures

Attachments: Cars CO2 letter__final.pdf

 
 
Dear Commission President, Vice-Presidents and Commissioner, 
 
On behalf of a number of EU companies and associations, EU cities and civil society, please find 
attached a letter on the EU car, van and truck CO2 emission standards, asking not to roll back the 
vehicle emissions regulations and instead focus on supporting the market for zero emission 
vehicles as part of the Green Recovery package.  
 
We remain at your disposal for any further questions and thank you in advance for your kind 
consideration. 
 
With many thanks and kind regards, 
--  
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